
DEPARTMENT OF INFRASTRUCTURE

PALMERSTON ROAD UPGRADES -
ROYSTONEA AVENUE  THIRD LANE
VEGETATION CLEARING
On Wednesday 27 and Thursday 28 April between 7pm and 5am vegetation 
clearing will take place on Roystonea Avenue from the Tiger Brennan Drive 
overpass Palmerston to the Temple Terrace intersection.  
Vegetation clearing is required to allow for works associated with 
construction of the third lane to take place. Landscaping will occur after 
roadworks are complete.
To minimise disruption to day time traffic, removal of vegetation will occur at 
night, outside of peak hours of travel. Motorists can expect temporary lane 
closures and speed restrictions in the vicinity of works. 
Keep up to date with the latest information via the website, newspaper 
advertising or ‘like us’ on Facebook at Road Report NT. 
Queries can be directed to Department of Infrastructure’s Senior Project 
Manager Ben Langdon on 8999 4822 or email civilprojects.doi@nt.gov.au

For further information visit www.nt.gov.au

facebook.com/roadreportnt


